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August 5, 2021 

 
David Hollenbeck, Attorney 
Blachly Tabor Bozik & Hartman 
56 Washington Ste 401 
Valparaiso, IN 46383 
      Re: Turkey Creek Dam and Dike Conservancy District 
 
Dear Mr. Hollenbeck: 
 
The Department of Natural Resources, Division of Water, has approved the District Plan for the Turkey Creek 
Dam and Dike Conservancy District under the powers delegated to the Director of the Division of Water by the 
Natural Resources Commission [Information Bulletin #36, (10th Amendment) posted to the Indiana Register as 
20181128-IR-312180514NRA (November 29, 2018)].  The enclosed signed document constitutes the approval 
of the District Plan submitted by the Board on June 9, 2021.  
 
The approval of the District Plan or any of the conditions or limitations, which it contains, may be appealed by 
applying for administrative review.  Such review is governed by the Administrative Orders and Procedures Act, 
IC 4-21.5, and the Department’s rules pertaining to adjudicative proceedings, 312 IAC 3.   
 
In order to obtain a review, a written petition must be filed with the Division of Hearings within 18 days of the 
mailing date of this notice.  The petition should be addressed to: 
 
   Division of Hearings  
   Natural Resources Commission 
   Indiana Government Center North 
   100 North Senate Avenue, Room N-103 
   Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
 
The petition must contain specific reasons for the appeal and indicate the portion or portions of the approval to 
which the appeal pertains.  If an appeal is filed, the final agency determination will be made by the Natural 
Resources Commission following a legal proceeding conducted before an Administrative Law Judge.  Legal 
counsel will represent the Department of Natural Resources. 
 
If you have questions concerning the attached documents or this letter, please call me at 317-234-1045. 
       

Sincerely,     

David J. Smith 

       David J. Smith 
       Water Resources Planner 
       Division of Water 
 
cc: William Pipp 
      John Earnest 
       
Approval Attachment 


